MICHAEL P. VICTORINO Mayor MICHELE CHOUTEAU MCLEAN, AICP Director

> JORDAN E. HART Deputy Director





DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING

COUNTY OF MAUI ONE MAIN PLAZA 2200 MAIN STREET, SUITE 315 WAILUKU, MAUI, HAWAII 96793

March 6, 2020

Mr. Daniel E. Orodenker, Executive Officer State Land Use Commission P. O. Box 2359 Honolulu, Hawaii 96804

Dear Mr. Orodenker:

SUBJECT:

FY 2019 ANNUAL REPORT FOR STATE LAND USE COMMISSION SPECIAL PERMIT SP 86-359/CENTRAL MAUI LANDFILL, PUUNENE, MAUI, HAWAII; TMK: (2) 3-8-003:018, 019, and 004 (POR.) (SP 86-359)

The Department of Planning (Department) has reviewed the FY 2019 Annual Compliance Report (Report) for the Central Maui Landfill, SP 86-359, received on September 27, 2019. This Department

Commission Approval of Special Permit 86-359.

Thank you for the opportunity to review. Should further clarification be necessary, please contact Staff Planner Kurt Wollenhaupt by email at kurt.wollenhaupt@mauicounty.gov or by phone at (808) 270-1789.

acknowledges receipt of this Report as continuing fulfillment of Condition No. 18 of the State Land Use

Sincerely,

CLAYTON I. YOSHIDA, AICP Planning Program Administrator

for

MICHELE MCLEAN, AICP Planning Director

xc:

John S. Rapacz, Planning Program Administrator (PDF)

Kurt F. Wollenhaupt, Staff Planner (PDF)

Elaine Baker, Solid Waste Division, Environmental Management Department (PDF)

State Office of Planning

Rasmi Agrahari, Land Use Commission (PDF)

Land Use Commission (PDF)

Project File

MCM:CIY:KFW:lk

K:\WP DOCS\Planning\SP\1986\Central Maui Landfill\FY2019 Compliance Report Review.doc